
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

                                                       
 
 

EASTRY CHURCH OF ENGLAND  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

COOKS LEA 
EASTRY 

SANDWICH 
KENT 

CT13 0LR 

Mrs Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
Tel: 01304 611360      
Email: headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk 
www.eastry.kent.sch.uk 

Monday 10th March 2025 
Dear Parent and Carers,         

Uniform Expectations 
 

I firmly believe that as a school community we pride ourselves on having the highest expectations of our pupils 
in everything that we do. A key part of this is our expectation that the children come to school each day well-
presented, wearing full school uniform. I have noticed recently a number of children who are not wearing the 
correct uniform. This uniform should consist of the following: 

• Black shoes (NOT Trainers or crocs) 

• Black or grey trousers/skirt/shorts/pinafore dress 

• Blue checked or striped summer dress  

• Pale blue polo shirt/shirt/blouse 

• Navy blue sweatshirt/cardigan (with or without the school logo) 

• Navy blue school fleece (no hoodies) 
 
On days when your child has PE we ask that they come to school wearing their PE Kit which comprises of: 

• Trainers or Plimsolls (indoors only) 

• Navy or black jogging bottoms/shorts 

• T-shirt in house colour 

• Navy or black Sweatshirt/tracksuit for cold weather (football kit is not permitted)  
There should be no football or sports team kits, logoed tops or branded sportswear. 
The exception is Fledglings who we ask to wear school uniform and bring their PE Kit so that can practise 
changing in school. 

 
On days when your child has Forest School we ask that they come to school wearing their Forest School clothes 
unless they also have PE. These are: 

• Old long legged and log armed clothes 

• Wellington boots to change in to (trainers can be worn for the rest of the day, but not crocs) 

• Waterproof layers/ warm coat/ sun hat (as we attend Forest School in all weathers) 

• On warmer days children can have short sleeved clothes tops and shorts but then change for their 
session 

 
To ensure school uniform is affordable all items can be purchased from your chosen shop or our school supplier. 
We also have a large selection of second hand uniform available. 
 
 
As always, if you need to discuss this further then contact me directly for further information. 
 
Many thanks 

 
Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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